
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

WELCOME  BACK

School Email List
Our newsletters are usually 
via email, if you have only 
received this welcome 
message as a hard copy (no 
email) please contact 
office@taupoprimary.school.nz 
and ask to be added to our 
email list. 

Kia ora whānau,
Welcome to Taupo Primary for the 2023 school year!  We have had an 
amazing start to term 1, with teachers, staff and students buzzing to be 
back!
Our Family Fun and Meet the Teacher day was a huge success (despite 
the rain).  Thank you to all those families that came down to reconnect, 
share some kai, have a bit of fun and share your thoughts, aspirations 
and knowledge of your children with our teachers. 
The day really did ‘break the ice’ with our students, new entrants and 
new families that started on Thursday! 
In the coming newsletters we will share teacher and staff contact details, 
‘need to knows’, more reminders, routines and expectations, calendar 
dates etc.  
For now, we wanted to take a brief moment to welcome and celebrate 
your tamariki / childrens return to school.
Stay safe and dry over the long weekend and we will see you all back on 
Tuesday!
Ngā Mihi
Zac Taylor 
Principal

Pick Up and Drop Off Times Reminder
School starts at 9am

Classrooms are open to students 
at 8.30am

Student are not to be dropped off before 8.15am
School finishes at 3pm

Please ensure you pick your children up on time.

School Hats
School hats are compulsory 
in term 1 as part of our 
sunsmart policy.  Please 
ensure your child has a red 
uniform hat to use when 
outside.
Students without hats will 
only be allowed to play in 
shady areas.  

Congratulations to Our Prize 
Draw winners!

Courtney Northe
Aaliya Singh
Chantal Taylor
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